
Re-siting of Black Payphone Kiosk Located o/s Holborn Station, WC2B 6AF
Design and Access Statement

Clear Channel has been requested by Anthony Christofi of Environment and Transport in Camden Authority to lift and shift a payphone kiosk currently located at o/s Holborn Station, 88-94 Kingsway, 0.5 metres to its new position also situated o/s Holborn Station. 
The proposed location benefits from being in close proximity to the existing location, thereby maintaining the coverage of the facility, as well as allowing sufficient space for unhampered pedestrian flow: The payphone kiosk will be reinstalled at approximately 2 metres outside Holborn Station, 0.5 metres from the adjacent Telephone Kiosk, and 2.5 metres from the edge of the existing InMidtown Kiosk.
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